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Ruth Nettles 

From: Stright, Lisa [Lisa.Stright@pgnmail.com] 

Sent: 
To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: Jean Hartrnan 

Subject: 
Attachments: Document.pdf 

Friday, April 24,2009 1059 AM 

Withdrawal of Requests for CC - DkM 090001 

This electronic filing is made by: 

John T. Burnett 
299 First Avenue North 
St. Petersburg, FL 33733 

john.burnett@pgnmail.com 
(727) 820-5184 

Docket No. 090001-El 

On behalf of Progress Energy Florida 

Consisting of 1 page. 

The attached letter for filing is PEPS 
Request to withdraw certain Requests for 
Confidential Classification filed in 
Docket No. 070001-El. 

Lisu Stright 
Regulatory Analyst - Legal Dept. 
Progress Energy Svc Co. 
106 E. College Ave., Suite 800 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
direct line: (850) 521-1425 
VN 230-5095 
lisa.stright@ pgnmail.com 

4/24/2009 

DOCUMENTNUMBPH-DATE 

03832 APR248 
FPSC-CONMISSIOM CLERK 



April 24,2009 

Via Electronic Mail 

Ms. Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 090001-€I 

Service Commission 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

Pursuant to discussion and review with FPSC Staff, Progress Energy Florida, Inc. I"PEF") 
hereby withdraws the following Requests for Confidential Classification filed In Docket No, 
070001-E! as indicated in the chart below: 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

JTB/lms 


